
We the Citizens, Voters, and Taxpayers of Travis County, Texas, urge the Board of Managers of the Travis County Healthcare District to stop allocating
$450,000 annually for abortions (budget line item “Women’s Services”). These are abortions on healthy women with healthy unborn children. Women
deserve better options than abortion, and we taxpayers deserve better use of our tax dollars!

PETITION AGAINST PROPERTY TAX-FUNDED ABORTIONS

BY THE TRAVIS COUNTY HEALTHCARE DISTRICT

Texas Alliance for Life
2026 Guadalupe Street
Austin, Texas 78705
Ph: 512.477.1244
Fax: 512.472.6246

Please return
by Wed.,

Dec. 9, to:
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